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   February Newsletter  
 

        Henry County Gun Club 
      1955 Goldston Springs Road, Puryear, TN  38251 

        Highlights from the February Meeting 

 

Secretary’s report: January Minutes – approved as read 

Website updates – January calendar removed, and April 

added. January Newsletter sent out 1/4/2022.  December 

Minutes posted on website. New Member, Greg Trujillo, 

approved at meeting, to be voted on in April. 

 

Membership: TOTALS:  

Total: 322.      --  288 Full Members; 31 Probationary; 3 BOG-

approved (for April vote).11 members removed from Master 

for not renewing with reason (moved away, etc.) 12 members 

to be removed March 31st, not paid, no response 

January Match Reports 

Skeet: 37; Trap: 57; USPSA: 24; Steel; Vintage Sniper: 14  

 

Old (unfinished) Business:   

Further discussion on the OPEN HOUSE now planned for some 

time in May where the Match Directors can demonstrate their 

respective shooting disciplines for those interested. 

New Business: 

$400 approved on the 100/200-yard project presented by club 

member, Thomas Cannon for overhauling the berms and 

outfitting the area for the new Cowboy Silhouette match. 

Steel Challenge Practice targets delivered, details to follow. 

To get quote to install electronic gate at front entrance to 

eliminate current keylock system. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Match Directors
 

Appleseed – May & September 
Don Duncan 270-293-1250 
dsduncan@twc.com 
Bullet Pro 150 – 3rd Saturday 
Todd Earhart 931-627-9392 
todd.gtauto@gmail.com 
Cowboy Smallbore Silhouette (TBA) 
Tom Cannon 731-847-0909 
Tjc3220@yahoo.com 
Henry County Sport Handgun 
            -1st Saturday 
Terry Riley 919-816-7457 
trcubed@gmail.com 
NRA High-Power Rifle – 1st Saturday 
(F-Class, Prone & Service Rifle) 
Tim Kreier 931-801-2384 
kreiertb@aol.com 
Lee Jackson 270-492-8303 
leejackson_1@yahoo.com 
Rimfire Challenge – 5th Saturday 
Ken Donahue  731-707-3541 
ktdonahue@live.com  
Skeet Shoot – every Wednesday 
Stuart Naulty 270-226-8923 
bikertrash99@mediacombb.net 
Steel Challenge – 4th Saturday 
USPSA – 2nd Saturday 
Grant Laird 731-336-9207 
bbqlaird@yahoo.com 
Sunday Trap Shoot - every Sunday 
Thursday Trap Shoot – every Thursday 
Ken Bucy 270-293-7479 
k.bucy@yahoo.com 
Tactical Rifle – 2nd Saturday 
JT Hearn 270-752-0101 
h_s_precision@att.net 
Vintage Sniper Rifle Match – 4th 
Saturday  
James Lacy 731-336-3254 
james.a.lacy@gmail.com  

 

 

http://www.henrycountygunclub.com/about/
mailto:ktdonahue@live.com
mailto:h_s_precision@att.net
mailto:james.a.lacy@gmail.com
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Announcements 
  

        2nd Annual  

       West Tennessee Tier 2  
       Steel Challenge Match  

                                   March 26th      

                           ****Must be USPSA member to shoot**** 

Match will begin at 8am and ends at 5pm.   
Sign-up for the match by 7:30 am.   
Lunch provided- Whole Hog Bar-B-Que 

Anyone wishing to help set-up (volunteers always welcome!) be at the club no later than 7am.   
USPA membership is not required for helping. 

* Notice *  ---For the West Tennessee Tier 2 Steel Challenge Match, the fee for Henry County Club 
members is still only $15. Non-HCGC participants fee is $50. 
However, do not sign in through Practiscore, but contact Grant at bbglaird@yahoo.com for 
registration. You can pay on match day 

Grant Laird at 731-336-9207 or email at bbqlaird@yahoo.com      

Our Sponsors: 

   

mailto:bbglaird@yahoo.com
mailto:bbqlaird@yahoo.com
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Announcements 
  

 

Henry County Gun Club SHIRTS & HATS 

 

   $15 each 
---At the Clubhouse 
LS beige: 5-2XL; 7-XL; 7-L   LS gray: 4-XL; 4-L  LS dark green: 5-XL; 4-L 

LS light green: 5-XL; 3-L  ---  SS brown: 2-3XL  SS beige: 1-2XL  SS gray: 3-2XL 

Please place payment in envelope with purchased items listed and total 

amount.  Place the envelope in the floor-safe below the sign-in table. 
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Announcements 
  

 

  
  

To Grant Laird for all his work done on trimming the greenery on the berms at 

the Fort and Pistol Bays.   

 

Grant also applied plant-growth inhibitor to keep the stuff down longer. 

 

   

On the successful debut of a new shooting event, the Rimfire Challenge, to be 

held every 5th Saturday this year at the 600-yard range.   

 

See photos below.  Match Directors, Ken Donahue and William Cooper 
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Photo Gallery 
  

                                               Skeet Shoot – January 12th
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Photo Gallery 
  

                               Vintage Military Sniper – January 22nd 
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Photo Gallery 
  

                                            Rimfire Challenge – February 5th 
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600-yard Qualified 
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Calendar
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2022 Board of Governors (BOG) 
  

        

  OFFICERS: 

      President                Vice-President               Secretary              Treasurer  

 Neal Schaefer               John K. Phillips             Alan Crowley          Ken Cooper  

  731-694-8108    731-441-0320              270-293-3490          731-441-5423   

nealt2@earthlink.net       jkp07@bellsouth.net       alancloud@icloud.com     ckenny@aeneas.com 

 

ELECTED BOARD MEMBERS: 

 Brian Bishop                John Bright          William Cooper                   

731-697-9486              270-753-1457                             731-514-0718          

biglaugh@msn.com           plevaus@gmail.com             wlcooper@frontiernet.net                                 

   

      Ken Donahue             Todd Earhart                   Lee Jackson       

       731-707-3541             931-627-9392                   270-293-5558  

          ktdonahue@live.com      todd.gtauto@gmail.com       leejackson_1@yahoo.com 


